Susan Tucker

From: Reuben Simmons Jr.

Sent: Tuesday, July 31, 2018 10:15 AM
To: Susan Tucker

Cc: Anthony Ruggiero; Michael Manzi
Subject: Summer Positions

Hi Sue,

Please read below in regards to the temporary positions summer help hired.
Last year in 2017 with the lost of John Pomarico to a workers comp claim (which also happened again this year in 2018) |
had put a temporary employee down at the transfer station instead of trying to fill that with a full time employee. This

was done per my conversation with Anthony to add a summer help last year.

At budget it time when we added dollars to the park to account for the employee | dedicate in that department | over
looked the transfer station position.

I should have requested funding in the transfer station as well as the park. This oversight is the cause for the shortage in
the temporary position.

If you have any other questions please let me know.

Reuben

Sent from my iPhone



